
The Do The Right Thing award program was held on Thursday March 2, 2017, in the 
Punta Gorda City Council Chambers. The following students were honored: 
 
Jordyn Burkey, Deep Creek Elementary, Grade 4 and Abigail Willis, Deep Creek 
Elementary, Grade 4 
Jordyn and Abigail were honored for making a difference for other children.  When they decided 
to purchase Christmas gifts for students in need at their school, they raised funds by having a 
front yard lemonade stand as well as a 


